From: Josh Frankel <j frankel@me.com>

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 12:01 PM

To: Mayor

Subject: Please Note "Sales Base" document removed from Village website

Mayor Mark:

Noting for the record here that the “Sales Base” document that I’ve doggedly
criticized for its glaring omissions has been removed from the Village’s website.

That there are apparently new “findings” being made and mistakes being corrected
2.5 months after the Tentative Roll was filed is not heartening in the least.

I’ve been replaying in my head the time Mr. Ryan spend reviewing his credentials
- in reality just wasting everyone’s time - and I’m reminded of another individual
who was well regarded in his field and had a glowing CV. His name was Bernie
Madofft.

Best,

Josh



» 2016 Revaluation: Graphic Analysis

» Library Meeting Binder - July 19, 2016, Village Board C.O.W.
» 2016 Revaluation: Residential Valuation Detail Sheets

» Scarsdale Police Senior Citizens Academy

» 2016 Revaluation: FAQ

» 2016 Revaluation: FINAL - Scarsdale Revaluation Report
by J.F. Ryan - Updated June 13, 2016

» 2016 Revaluation: Town/Village of Scarsdale Tentative Assessment Roll
» Sustainable Landscaping Guidance

» 2016 Bedroom Definition - June 1, 2016

» 2016-2017 Adopted Budget

» LED Streetlights - Update to Board 1/26/2016

» Northeast Corridor Rail Alternative 3 Mayor's Comments

» The 2016 Property Reassessment Commencement

» 2016 Revaluation: Presentation 11/17/15 - J.F. Ryan Associates, Inc.
» Parking 2016-2017

» Mayor's State of the Village Address

» Stormwater Management

» Rain Barrel Program

» Phase II Annual Report for 2016

Josh Frankel



